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King & Wood Mallesons confirmed today that Tony 
O’Malley, the Managing Partner of its Australian offices, 
had agreed to step down from his role effective 
immediately and will retire as a partner of the firm on 31 
December this year.
 
Global Managing Partner, Stuart Fuller, said: “Tony has 
made a significant contribution to the firm for over 13 
years, seven of which were in senior leadership roles.  The 
Board and I would like to thank him for the valuable role 
he has played in the formulation, development and 
implementation of the firm’s strategy.
 
Mr Fuller said a Board sub-committee had been formed to 
appoint a new Australian managing partner and that Mr 
O’Malley would assist in a smooth transition.
 
Said Mr Fuller: “The Board has started the process of 
appointing a new Managing Partner Australia and expects 
to make an announcement within the next two to three 
weeks.
 
“In the interim I will work closely with managing 
partners, executive directors, under the supervision of the 
Board, to ensure it is business as usual until a new 
managing partner Australia has been appointed.”
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